
 

 

Construction Update: 
Week of Nov. 15-21, 2021 
 
 

NOTE: All work is scheduled weather permitting and is subject to change without notice. 

REGULAR WORK HOURS: Monday-Friday, 6 a.m.-4 p.m., although crews may work longer hours or 
weekends if needed.  
 
NEW: The traffic 
signal at Jemez Dam 
Road is expected to 
be operational 
sometime this week. 
 
Also, there will be 
various lane closures 
throughout the project 
for repair work. 
 
ONGOING: The 
continuous flow 
interchange is now 
open. The following 
changes are in place: 
 
•  Northbound 
motorists on NM 528 
headed east on U.S. 550 will stay in the right lane and head east on U.S. 550 without stopping at the traffic 
signal at the intersection and will merge into other traffic headed east. 
 
•  Eastbound motorists on U.S. 550 west of NM 528 headed south on NM 528 will stay in the right lane and 
head south on NM 528 without stopping at the traffic signal at the intersection and will merge into other traffic 
headed south. 

 
•  Westbound motorists on U.S. 550 headed south on NM 528 will get in one of the two left westbound 
lanes that will go through a signal ahead of the U.S. 550/NM 258 intersection that will take them across the 
eastbound lanes and into the new westbound-to-southbound left turn lanes at NM 528. 
 
•  Traffic turning left from Tamaya Blvd to head east on U.S. 550 or left from NM 528 to head west  on 
U.S. 550 will have a left-turn lane with turn arrows that allow motorists to turn safely onto U.S. 550. 
 
The travel corridor is expected to be fully open by Thanksgiving 2021. 
 
Questions, Concerns: Visit www.keepmoving550.com or www.nmroads.com or contact Patti Watson – 
505-245-3134, 505-269-9691, pattiw@cwastrategic.com.  
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